
 
 

From: Quinn Colter 
To: Gee, Randy 
Subject: Oklahoma"s regulatory authority 
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 6:27:57 PM 

Dear Randy Gee, 

In response to the recent EPA proposal, I would like to voice my support for tribal authorities 
being the decision-makers for Native land.  I trust them to understand the land and ensure its 
health for the long term.  If that means they choose to adopt EPA regulations, great; it should 
be their choice. 

Thank you, 
Quinn Colter 


